EXTRACT FROM TEACHING AND LEARNING COMMITTEE MINUTES:  25.2.04


E-LEARNING SUB-COMMITTEE 

04.19
Tutoring on Online Courses (Item 1)

The Committee noted that the Institute of Lifelong Learning had developed an e-moderating course and that they had now developed a model for ‘tutoring’ online which was recommended for approval.  A particular requirement was that the e-moderating course be completed successfully before the member of staff commenced teaching.  The student/tutor ratio was to be reviewed after 12 months.

It was noted that the term ‘e-tutor’ was not defined.  It could include academic staff (full-time/part-time), other staff undertaking the role and Postgraduate Teaching Assistants, as well as external individuals. 

It was noted that, as postgraduate/research students may also be e-tutors, the Code of Practice on Tutoring and Demonstrating by Postgraduate Teaching Assistants would need to be updated to cross-reference or incorporate this model for e-learning (see also 04.20 below).  

AGREED:


i)
that the proposed model for tutoring online be endorsed;

ii)
that the e-moderating course be completed successfully before online tutoring commenced.

